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4 CIVIC GOVERNMENT (SCOTLAND) ACT 1982 – STREET NAMES - LAND WITHIN THE 
GROUNDS OF THE FORMER LIFF HOSPITAL (EAST AND WEST SITE) (AN32-2019) 

 
A consultation was carried out between 27th February, 2019 and 15th March, 2019 for new street 
names at the above location. 
 
The consultation correspondence was sent to Ward Councillors, Convener, City Archivist, 
Communities Officer, Council Officers, the agent and the West Green Park Residents and Proprietors 
Association. 
 
The City Archivist suggested naming streets to commemorate former houses on the east site which 
were called Whitelawston. 
 
The West Green Park Residents and Proprietors Association, amongst other suggestions, called for a 
new street name to associate with the number of Red Squirrels within the Liff site. 
 
After consideration, it is proposed to put forward the new street names of "Whitelawston Drive" and 
Whitelawston Road" for the east site and "Red Squirrel Way" as the street name for the west site. 
 
Committee is therefore asked to approve the following new street names: 
 
• Whitelawston Drive; 
 
• Whitelawston Road; and 
 
• Red Squirrel Way. 
 
 


